

Anindya Bhukta <anindya.bhukta@gmail.com>

Information regarding delay in Handover

1 message

HILAND GROUP <customercare@hilandcal.com>
Reply-To: HILAND GROUP <customercare@hilandcal.com>
To: "anindya.bhukta@gmail.com" <anindya.bhukta@gmail.com>

Mon, Jun 25, 2018 at 4:44 PM



www.hiland.in



Dear Patron,

In the last few months, we have been focussing on the development of infrastructure such as the BBT Road Flyover, retail hub, etc., to make your life at Hiland Greens, comfortable.

Unfortunately, this has resulted in a slight delay in the handover process of your flat. We deeply regret making you wait and reiterate our promise to make up for this delay, through the payment of the compensation* to be adjusted against your future dues.

Handover and registration to begin on or before the first quarter of 2019.

Regards, Team Hiland

For any query,

© 4037 3535 Sales@hilandcal.com

*Committed to you under Clause No. 11(d) of the General Terms and Conditions that we agreed to between us

